
 

Tartaglia Engineering  (805) 466-5660 

MEMO 

June 20, 2025 

 

TO:  Martin Pehl, General Manager, Santa Maria Public Airport District 

CC:  Interested Contractors 

PROJECT: Rehabilitate Runway 12-30  

SUBJECT: Preliminary Bid Results 

FROM:  Michael Arms, Jason Hargreaves & John A. Smith, Tartaglia Engineering 

 

Post to Public Purchase and the Santa Maria Public Airport District Website. 

 

Bids were received this afternoon for the Rehabilitate Runway 12-30 project. The following results are 

preliminary: 

 

 

 

Bidder 
Base Bid 

(Basis of Determining Low Bidder) 
Additive Alternate 

Granite Construction $ 5,592,934.00 $ 3,664,446.00 

CalPortland Construction $ 6,605,625.00 $ 4,523,990.00 

Papich Construction $ 9,975,709.00 $ 7,331,357.00 

Engineer’s Estimate $ 5,741,120.00 $ 3,709,970.00 

 

A more complete bid breakdown will be generated and posted on the Public Purchase website and the 

Airport District website as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you to all bidders.   


